
 
 
 
 
Dear 2nd Grade Minion, 

Welcome to 2nd grade! I am Mr. Seymour and I am fortunate to be your new 
teacher. We will be working very hard together this year. This is going to be such a 
fantastic year full of great new experiences! I hope you are ready to dive into this 
school year with me! I hope you are enjoying your summer vacation so far. I sure 
am! I am enjoying the nice weather and traveling around visiting relatives and 
friends. I hope you have some exciting stories to talk about when we return to 
school! I can’t wait to hear about the books you may have read over break! 

Our school adventure starts soon. The first day of school is Tuesday, July 30th. 
We will be learning and doing so many new things together. I bet you can’t wait to 
see what 2nd grade is all about! We will learn about all types of subjects such as 
writing, reading, math, science, art, and so much more! I know you are ready for the 
challenge of 2nd grade and what awaits you this year. I hope to see your family at 
Back to School Night on Thursday, August 1st at 6:45pm. Don’t be nervous, we’ll 
work together as a team! I’ll meet you on July 30th at 8:20am. Our line up place is 
C2 on Silva’s black top!  

See You Soon! 
 

Mr. Seymour 
2nd grade 

rseymour@lodiusd.net 
Room C2 

mailto:rseymour@lodiusd.net


 
 
Expo markers 

Student Supply List 

 

Headphones (for student use) 

Pencils 

Colored Pencils 

Crayons 

White 1 inch binder (With a clear front pocket) 
 
 
 

Mr. Seymour’s Wish List 
 
Kleenex (we run out often!)  

Binder paper  

White Cardstock Paper 

White copy paper 

Pencils (Ticonderoga brand-doesn’t break as often) 

Expo markers (any color) Expo erasers 

Small prizes, stickers or toys for prize box. 
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